The Monday Memo

Federated Church members look at the week ahead

And let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, to which indeed you were called in the one body. And be thankful. Colossians 3:15

Dear God, give us the grace to grow in your ways that we may love others with a peace that passes understanding through your Son, our Lord Jesus Christ. Amen.

Last week — In review

Tuesday, December 24 we worship at 5pm and 11pm with communion.

Thank you Hollis & Melissa Davenport and Glenn & Mary Bressler for lighting the CHRIST candle on Christmas Eve.

Thank you to everyone who helped Pastor Doug lead worship on Christmas Eve.

Sunday, December 29 we worship at 9:30am with Lessons and Carols. Thank you everyone who helped out during the service while Pastor Doug is out on vacation.

This week — Looking ahead

Pastor Doug will return from vacation on Thursday, January 2.

The church office will be open normal hours on New Year's Eve and will be closed on New Year's Day.

No Wednesday activities or rehearsals on Wednesday, January 1. We will see you all back on Wednesday, January 8.

Prayer requests

Week of December 30, 2024

Weekly Calendar

TUESDAY (12/31) NEW YEAR'S EVE

WEDNESDAY (1/1)
HAPPY NEW YEAR!
CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED

FRIDAY (1/3) 10:00AM MEN'S COFFEE HOUR

SUNDAY (1/5)
9:30AM WORSHIP
COMMUNION
10:30AM FELLOWSHIP HOUR &
SUNDAY SCHOOL



OPEN HEARTS. OPEN MINDS. OPEN ARMS.